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April 11, 2014 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
Fax: (416) 440-7656 
Email: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Rate Design for Electricity Distributors 
 Board File No. EB-2012-0410 

 
I am writing on behalf of the Ontario Clean Air Alliance (“OCAA”) to register its intent 
to participate in the above consultation process. 
 
The OCAA wishes to provide written comments but is not seeking a cost award. 
 
We ask that materials and communications in relation to this matter be sent by email to 
Jack Gibbons (at jack@cleanairalliance.org) and Kent Elson (at 
kent.elson@klippensteins.ca). 
 
The OCAA’s full name and address is:   
 

Ontario Clean Air Alliance 
160 John Street, Suite 300  
Toronto, Ontario   M5V 2E5 
Tel: (416) 260-2080 ext. 2 
Fax: (416) 598-9520 
E-mail: jack@cleanairalliance.org 
 

Please contact me if anything further is required or would be of assistance. 
  
Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 


